

GOVERNANCE AND PRIORITIES COMMITTEE

Election Modernization Strategy Report

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That Administration enter into an agreement with Elections Saskatchewan, including for technology, and information sharing to establish a voters list; and
- 2. That voter information cards not be mailed to individuals on the voters list.

History

The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on May 17, 2023, considered a report of the City Clerk's Office regarding the above.

Attachment

May 17, 2023 report of the City Clerk's Office